STANDING COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION



Our ref: A947187

23 March 2022

Hon Alanna Clohesy MLC
President of the Legislative Council of Western Australia
Parliament House
4 Harvest Terrace
West Perth WA 6005
By email: president@parliament.wa.gov.au

Dear President

Inquiry into the delivery of ambulance services in Western Australia – Extension of reporting date

The Standing Committee on Public Administration has resolved to amend the date for the tabling of a report on its inquiry into the delivery of ambulance services in Western Australia.

The Committee will now report on the inquiry by the end of May 2022.

Yours sincerely

Pierre Yang MLC

Chair

PRESIDENT OF THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL

Date 83 3 /2422